
O.L. Smith Middle School 
Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, January 28, 2020 
A-Day 

 
Next Late Start Wednesday, February 5th 

 

NWEA Testing for 6th Grade Jan. 29th and make-ups on Jan. 30th 
 

1)  ​Boys Swim Team:​ Practice will be every morning at 6:30am.  If there  
is a swim meet on Wednesday, there will not be swim practice that day.  
Expected arrival time for practice is 6:15am and all athletes must enter  
through Door #13 off Notre Dame Street.  Any questions, see Coach Colter or 
email him at ncolter.10.gmail.com 
 

2) Our competitive cheer team, Fusion, ended their first ever season this past 
Saturday. They came home with a 3rd place trophy, out of 10 total teams. 
If you see the Fusion cheer team, please congratulate the girls. 
Well done ladies! 

 
3) 8th graders - Are you interested in getting free college tuition and a degree 

in health care, manufacturing or maybe you want to be a teacher?  Check  
out the link to the Henry Ford Early College Programs on either the Smith or 
Counseling Blog. Deadline is March 1st.  See Ms. Elder for additional  
Information. 
 

4) Athletic Team pictures have arrived! ​Students who played on one of the 
following teams must go to the gym during A2 for their pictures from Ms.  
Sisty. 

 

Girl's Swim team 
Boys Basketball team 
Cheer (also ribbons arrived from the city swim meet) 

 
5) Spirit Week begins on Monday, February 10th with a Pep Assembly on 

Friday, February 14th.  Any student who receives ​any type of office referral  



between January 13th and February 14th will ​NOT​ be allowed to attend the Pep 
Assembly.   

 
6) The Chess Club meets every Friday from 3:00-4:30 in Mr. Radcliffe's  

room (#20). 

 
7) Students may purchase a new planner in the Main Office for only $5. 
8) Attention 8th Grade Students: If you are interested in math, science, and  

Technology, the DCMST Program might be for you. Check out the  
Counseling blog for more information.  The application is now available 
online and due by March 13th.  Contact Dr. Elder if you have any questions. 
https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/smithcounseling/ 

 
9) Students who attend indoor sporting events (basketball, volleyball,  

swimming) are reminded that outside food items are NOT PERMITTED in the 
Gym.  Smith Student Council has a concession stand during indoor  
sporting events for you to purchase snacks.  You are encouraged to support  
the club who represents and supports all Smith students.  Thank you! 

 
10) Click on the link below for a quick view of the January lunch menu.  
https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/smith-middle-school/lunch/2020-01-1
5?mode=browse 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/smithcounseling/
https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/smith-middle-school/lunch/2020-01-15?mode=browse
https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/smith-middle-school/lunch/2020-01-15?mode=browse

